
From: Project Team, Site C
Subject: Site C P6 island bridge abutment removal
Date: 2023, May 17 5:02:00 PM

Dear Old Fort neighbors,
 
You may have noticed some work on the P6 island in front of Old Fort today.
 
Our contractor has temporarily returned to the island to complete the removal of the island
bridge abutment. They will also use this opportunity to remove an old storage tank that was
previously identified by a resident.
 
The opportunity to complete work at P6 was due to lower than normal Peace River flows
making possible the crossing of the back channel while it’s dry. Work is scheduled to wrap up
later this week.
 
Regards,
 
Site C Project Team
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